
                                                                                        

 
 
 

 Event Opportunity  
 
At the Ferrers Centre for Arts & Crafts we are looking to collate information from local 
events groups and individuals for an events programme during 2015 beyond. We always 
have a steady number of visitors at weekends and Bank Holidays, especially in good 
weather! In the past we have had brass bands, morris dancing, willow weaving and acoustic 
groups, so the more variety the better.  
 
We would love to hear more about yourself/group to see if we can accommodate you within 
our courtyard of craft workshops. If you are not familiar with us please visit our website for 
more information www.ferrerscentre.co.uk, or if you have any further questions please 
contact Caroline at caroline@andrewlargesurveyors.co.uk. 
 
We are particularly keen to fill the August bank holidays and our Seasonal Sunday weekend 
November 29th. 
 
Please check your availability and let us know which days you are available or would prefer, 
obviously our budget needs to be discussed before we confirm any bookings but we shall 
keep all details on file.  
 
Thank you for your time and we look forward to hearing from you  
 
Caroline Large 
Ferrers Centre for Arts & Crafts  
Staunton Harold  
Ashby de la Zouch  
Leicestershire. LE65 1RU  

 


